ETON OFFICE (054) 22 1631 (054) 22 2133 Kyneton 3կկկ 22nd April, 1981. The Secretary, Kyneton Shire Waterworks Trust, Shire Hall, 3444 KYNETON I would like to convey my appreciation for the Trust's consideration Dear Sir, regarding water to the Woodleigh Heights Resort Development. We would expect to start building May/June and would require

water by September. With regard to the capital costs, rating and method of supply, I would be pleased to meet with you regarding these matters.

If possible I would like the scheme to operate in such a manner as to allow Woodleigh Heights Resort Development to control its own reticulation i.e. by purchasing water from the Trust.

Yours faithfully,

K.R. BUCHANAN

a sawets i

10/10/81.